
October 29, 2012 
 

Comments from Switzerland on the SREP Investment Plan of Maldives 
 

Dear Patricia, 
  
Please received attached our list of questions, comments and recommendations 
regarding the SREP Investment Plan for Maldives. 
  
Could you please distribute this list to the representative of Maldives and the SREP 
subcommittee members, prior to the meeting. 
  
Thank you and best regards 
Daniel Menebhi 
  
  
Daniel Menebhi 
Program Manager 
  
Federal Department of Economic Affairs FDEA 
State Secretariat for Economic Affairs SECO 
Infrastructure Financing 






